UCRCS Meeting Minutes June 12, 2014

Officers: Bob Mackie ---- President Clay Vetter ---- Vice President Nate Holmes ---- Sec/Treasurer Steve Mullins ---- Safety Officer

- Meeting called to order at 6:25pm with Members present: 7
- Discussion: Gene Hankins talked about the success of the June 7th Fly In, and thanked the club members that participated and worked to make it a great day!
- President Bob Mackie discussed the upcoming Family Fun Fly that was scheduled for July 12, and the need to change the date, since a lot of the members would be out of town during the scheduled event. <u>After discussion, Aug 16th is the new scheduled</u> <u>Family Fun Fly.</u>
- Present funds and amount of money made were during the Fly In, were presented by Nate Holmes. Consensus about a raise in price for the next Fly In were discussed, but chaired for a future meeting with more members present for voting on said increase.
- The charger for the battery for electric flight will be replaced by John Ross. Thanks for stepping forward with action! Club to reimburse for a new charger. It will be installed in the present orange box.
- No new subjects were brought up ,....and the meeting was closed.

Field Maintenance was performed before the rain came! Thanks to John Ross for working on the riding mower to make it a little faster across the ground! Mowing won't take so long now. Field needs parts of it cut, once the weather cooperates!

Thanks, Nate Holmes